April 20, 2011
Site Evaluation Committes
State of New Hampshire

Re: Docket Number 2100-02 ‘ ,
Petition for Jurisdiction Over Renewable Energy Facility
Proposed by Antrim Wind Energy LLC

To The Committee:

This letter is in support of the Antrim Wind Energy Project as proposed by Eolian Wind.
I support, as well, the request by the Antrim Selectboard that the Committee take full
Jurisdiction over the project. The Antrim Planning Board has become aligned with the
minority of townspeople opposed to the project and can no longer claim to represent a
majority of Antrim citizens.-
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